

Warwickshire Office of the PCC 3 Northgate Street Warwick Warwickshire CV34 4SP

Philip Seccombe, TD Police and Crime Commissioner

Tel: 01926 412322

E-mail: opcc@warwickshire.gov.uk

PCC BUDGET CONSULTATION BREAKFAST MEETING - FRIDAY 20 JANUARY 2017

I am writing to let you know that my office have now made the following arrangements for me to brief you at a Warwickshire MP breakfast meeting on Friday 20th January 2017 on my Police and Crime Commissioner's budget for 2017.

8am - Friday 20th January

Woodside Conference Centre Glasshouse Lane Kenilworth **CV8 2AL**

I have enclosed a map for your convenience.

Breakfast will commence at 8am in the Orchard Conservatory followed by a discussion with myself and our Treasurer, Liz Hall. The morning will close at approximately 10am.

I would be most grateful if your office could email my PA, katiebaker@warwickshire.gov.uk, to confirm your attendance.

I look forward to seeing you all on the 20th.

Kind regards, an luste

Philip Seccombe TD

Police and Crime Commissioner